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REHABILITATION OF BEAR BRAND NO. 2 RESERVOIR

PROJECT LOCATION:

Laguna Niguel

CONSTRUCTION PLANS FOR
MOULTON NIGUEL WATER DISTRICT .
REHABILITATION OF THE BEAR BRAND NO. 2 PRO\] ECT SCOPE
WATER STORAGE RESERVOIR
CONTRACT NO. 2018.018

Work at the Bear Brand No. 2 Reservoir includes: structural
and corrosion repairs, tank operation and safety
improvements (including spiral stairways, full perimeter
guardrails, and interior fiberglass platform and ladders),
installation of a cathodic protection system, and re-coating
of the interior and exterior of the reservoir.

NOVEMBER 2018

Construction documents for the Bear Brand No. 2 Reservoir
Rehabilitation project were prepared by Harper & Associates.

PROJECT DETAILS:

e Contract Award - 12/21/2017

e Construction Contract - $756,300

e Percentage Constructed - 0%

e Estimated Completion - December 2019
NOTES:

Construction is anticipated to begin in May.

Bear Brand Reservoir to be Recoated




